
March 8, 2016 

Mr. George Pavia 
Christiana Metals Corporation 
590 Madison Avenue 
New York, NY 10022 

RE: Christian Metals Corporation; Bishop Tube HSCA Site 

Dear Mr. Pavia: 

The Department of Environmental Protection ("Department") has previously communicated with 
you by letter regarding Christiana Metals Corporation ("Christiana") and the Bishop Tube site 
("Site") in Frazier, East Whiteland Township, Chester County, Pennsylvania. 

The Department's records indicate that Christiana owned and operated the Site from 
approximately 1974 through 2004, and thus may be responsible for any environmental 
investigations or cleanup actions necessary at the Site. As you may know, the Department is 
implementing response actions under the authority of Section 50 I of the Pennsylvania Hazardous 
Sites Cleanup Act, 35 P.S. § 6020.501, including a remedial investigation of the contamination 
on the Site and the Department will shortly be moving into a remedial action phase after it 
selects an appropriate remedy. 

As part of its investigation, the Depaitment continues to seek information concerning a release 
and/or threat of release of contamination from the Site. The Pennsylvania Department of State 
lists you as a corporate officer of Christiana. In your capacity as a corporate officer, the 
Department hopes that you will be able to provide a response to the enclosed request for 
information. 

The Department looks forward to your response regarding Christiana and its involvement at the 
Bishop Tube site. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 
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Stephan Sinding 
Regional Manager 
Environmental Cleanup 

cc: Mr, Schena 
Mr. Hartzell 
Mr. Patel 
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